County of Santa Clara

Office of the County Executive

County Government Center, East wing
70 West Hedding Street

San Jose, California 95110

(408) 2995105

December 7, 2015
SENT VIA EMAIL

Milpitas Oversight Board
455 East Calaveras Boulevard
Milpitas, CA 95035

Dear Oversight Board Members:

We are writing regarding Item (VI) (A), considering the sale of the property located at 540 S.
Abel Street, Milpitas, listed on the Agenda for the December 9, 2015 Milpitas Oversight Board
Meeting. Notwithstanding our bid, the County of Santa Clara supports the sale of the property
for maximum value. Such action is clearly consistent with Health and Safety Code section
34181(a).

We are pleased to see the interest this property generated and the positive impact this will have
on all of the affected taxing entities.

Sincerely,

5._:7:5”/

James R. Williams
Deputy County Executive
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